CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 91-37

FROM: Mayor Stein
DATE: June 5, 1991
SUBJECT: Cemetery Plot Purchase/VFW Flag Pole Relocation

Tom Gibbons has made a request to have the flag pole located in
the veterans section of the Aurora Cemetery be relocated to a
more visible location. On Tuesday, June 4, 1991 Tom Gibbons,
Marjorie Harris and I made a visit to the Cemetery to review
possible sites for relocation. Mr. Gibbons felt that Plot 210
would be the best site for the relocation of the flag pole.
This site is available and can be set aside for this purpose.

I recommend Council authorize the amount of $500.00 from
Council Contingency, Account #411.2700 be used for the purchase
of Plot 210 as the site for the flag pole within the Veterans
section of the Aurora Cemetery.
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